
Friday Update, April 18, 2025 
  
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Union School District Families 
and Staff. This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent 
with a Friday Update, April 18, 2025. 
 

 
 
We are excited to announce that Tuesday, April 22, 2025, is Bus 
Driver Appreciation Day. This is a day to celebrate and 
recognize the hard work and dedication of our bus drivers, bus 
aides and other transportation staff who ensure our students’ safe 
and reliable transportation to and from school every day. 
 
Please take a moment to thank any bus staff you encounter for 
their unwavering commitment to our community. Whether it’s 
greeting students, parents, and school staff with a warm smile in 
the morning or navigating through traffic to get our children home 
safely, our bus drivers are an integral part of our school District’s 
success. 



 
 

Dear Families, 
 
Thank you so much for taking the time to join us for our Open 
House last night! We truly appreciated you spending your evening 
with us and learning more about our school community. We want 
to express our sincere gratitude to you for being such incredible 
partners in education. Your involvement and support are essential 
to your child’s success, and we are so thankful to work alongside 
you! 
 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend!  
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


